

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to Ms. Sartz's second grade! This promises to be a terrific year and I am blessed to be given the opportunity to educate your child. Exciting spiritual and academic learning opportunities await us this year.

At Saint Mary School our motto is "We Walk With Jesus". Every child in the school is responsible for living our motto daily by treating each other as Jesus did. We will pray daily, care for each other, serve others and learn by example. If your child is receiving their sacraments this year, you will need to contact your church office to sign up for sacramental preparation, this is not done through the school. There is information on our class website if you attend St. Mary Catholic Church with further instructions.

Every child has the right to a safe and nurturing environment in which to learn. Every child deserves a place to learn that is positive and nonthreatening. My goal is to offer a challenging curriculum accommodating individual student needs, while allowing the class to academically succeed.

ClassDojo will be a vital tool that can be accessed from any phone or computer. Please download the free app as soon as possible! We will use this platform to share upcoming events, student's behavior, videos and pictures of the class working throughout the year, as well as loading our weekly planner pages to the Class Story! We also have a class website that will have links to xtramath, sora, classdojo, and other tools to help you child with their studies.

Do not hesitate to contact me if there are any questions or concerns. Communication is key to a successful school year, you will receive an email inviting you to our ClassDojo soon! We must work together to guide your child in not only reaching, but surpassing his or her potential.

Jacqueline Sarty

Thank You and May God bless and protect you this year!